
Date: December 17, 2017 
Location: Calvin Presbyterian Church 
Meeting # 705 Christmas Luncheon 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at 1:10 by Keith Godin. 
 
 
Announcements: 
 

1. Our treasurer Jerome is in Mississauga for personal reasons. 
2. Keith thanked Jeff Fournier for the full page coverage of our November coin show in Coin News.  

Roger Deslongchamps was also featured in this article.  Jean will make sure that the article will 
be on the web site. 

3. Keith reminded the members that we are expecting presentations in the new year from the Phili 
Mint and the Currency Exchange. If any members know of other potential guest speakers, they 
should contact the executive. 

4. Keith reminded the members that they are to bring any material for the trading sessions to the 
previous club meeting. 

5. The membership was surveyed about the venue for this year’s Christmas luncheon and 
everyone agreed that the Church was a good venue and would like to do the same next year. 

6. A Certificate of Merit was presented to Joe Ash by Jean Belanger honouring his 45 years of 
service to the NBCC. 

7. Attendance Draw: $6 — no winner 
8. 50/50 draw: $38 

 
Adjournment: 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 1:25. 
 
 


